CWACC receives spay/neuter grant

Citizens for the Welfare
of Animals in Clay County
(CWACC) has received a
grant from The Rachel Ray
Foundation, through Best
Friends Animal Society, to
assist qualifying individu-
als with some of the cost
of spaying/neutering their
pets. This assistance may
come as an offer to pay for
the pets rabies vaccine, pay
part of the cost of the surgi-
cal procedure, all of the cost
of the procedure, or any
combination thereof.

As many residents of Clay,

Randolph and Talladega
counties know, CWACC has
offered free transport to the
low cost spay neuter clinic in
Irondale. Since the organi-
zation's beginning in 2011,
they have helped spay/neu-
ter more than 3,000 cats and
dogs from these rural coun-
ties. Members are thankful
for all of the support the
non-profit organization has
received from local busi-
nesses and individuals.
Spaying or neutering your
pet is one of the best things
you can do, not only for that

pet’s health and happiness,
but to help control the many
litters of puppies and kittens
that are unable to find homes
or that are ultimately used as
bait animals in violent dog
fighting rings because they
are offered as “free” on social
networks and other adver-
tising methods.

For information or to set
up an appointment for your
pet, or even a feralWou cat,
please contact Robyn Smith
@ (334) 863-0101 or visit
cwacc.net.



